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To: Mr David Stawick, Secretary Commodity

Dear David

Extending my first mail of disagreement about the proposal of 10:1 leveraging in USA Forex businesses, I
think CTFC is sweeping the floor with the wrong end of a new broom. What has happened to all the very
powerful research IQs of the USA?

Sincerely
Edward


